
 

 

 

3rd October 2023 

School Photograph Day 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Tempest Photography will be in school on Tuesday 10th October at 9am to take school photos of your son/ 

daughter. Please make sure that school and college students are in the correct uniform. 

 

If you do not want your child to have their photograph taken, please let us know by contacting the school 

office on 01282 682260.  

 

For students who do have their photograph taken, proof cards will be sent home shortly after and we will 

confirm the deadline for ordering prints. Any orders after the deadline will need to be placed directly with 

Tempest Photography using their online system. If ordering through school, please make sure you identify 

clearly what you want and include the correct money. Any orders received without payment will not be 

placed.  

 

We hope you are pleased with the results and feel that the quality of photographs is excellent value for 

money.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms Debra Grogan  

Headteacher  
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